
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that on or about March 18, 2022, Southern Indiana Gas and Electric 

Company (“SIGECO” or “Company”) will file a request with the Indiana Utility Regulatory 

Commission for approval to update its Tariff No. E-13 to reflect SIGECO is now doing business 

as CenterPoint Energy Indiana South (“CEI South”). The revisions to the tariff will not affect any 

rates or charges for any customer taking electric service under the Company’s Rates, Rules and 

Regulations for Electric Service. CEI South anticipates approval of the filing in April 2022, but no 

sooner than 30 days after the Commission’s receipt of the filing.  

 

This notice is provided to the public pursuant to 170 IAC 1-6-6. Objections to the filing should be 

made in writing addressed to:  

 

Dana Kosco 

Secretary to the Commission 

Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 

PNC Center 

101 W. Washington Street, Suite 1500 East 

Indianapolis, Indiana  46204 

William Fine 

Indiana Utility Consumer Counselor 

Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor  

PNC Center  

115 W. Washington St., Suite 1500 South  

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

 

 

 

Matthew A. Rice 

Director, Regulatory and Rates 

CENTERPOINT ENERGY INDIANA SOUTH 

 

 

 

 


